HSC Staff Commmittee News

HSC Mentorship Program Launch—Applications Due August 10!

Applications for the FY18 HSC Staff Mentorship Program are being B
accepted until Friday, August 10. The HSC Mentorship Program is

preparing to launch its program for FY18-19. Please help the mentorship

committee spread the word about this upcoming opportunity. If you're ‘VI RS H I "
interested in receiving career guidance, this is the program for you. If you
are passionate about giving back and sharing your work experience, this

is the program for you. For more information, email the Staff Mentorship A W

Committee at HSC-Mentorship-Program@salud.unm.edu. To apply, visit
http://hsc.unm.edu/programs/mentorship/

Welcome New Students!

Did you know that HSC - College of Nursing, College of Pharmacy, College of Population Health, and School of
Medicine—welcomes more than 1,000 new students each year into 40+ degree and residency programs? Representing
both research and practice, HSC offers Bachelor’s, Master’s, and Doctorate degrees as well as minor degrees and
certificates. To find out what mysterious acronyms like BSN, DPT, and MPH mean, and for a full list of HSC degrees,
visit the website at https://hsc.unm.edu/students/.
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Lobo Cancer Challenge — September 8, 2018

Join a UNM Team in the Lobo Cancer Challenge

There are 13 UNM teams registered for the Lobo Cancer Challenge (so far). Can you raise more than your co-workers’
team? We bet you can! Enjoy biking 25, 50 or 100 miles, or run/walk in the 5K, while raising funds for cancer treatment
and research at the UNM Comprehensive Cancer Center. See all the UNM teams online. Click on Advanced Search, and
enter ‘UNM’ in the Company Name field.

Or create your own team.

A few great team names:

Save 2nd Base ¢ Pedal It Forward * Team Tiki Tiki

Recognizing HSC Staff PAWS Nominees

Bobbi Henderson, CPCS, CPMSM - Program Manager
UNMH Medical Staff Affairs

Roberta "Bobbi"” Henderson is recognized as an extremely talented and hard-working individual who always goes above
and beyond her responsibilities. She is dedicated, organized, and keeps processes moving smoothly in the office
despite a heavy workload. She is a wealth of knowledge for providers, staff and others. Her meticulous preparation
insures that high quality care is maintained in our community.

People Apprciate Wonderful Staff — PAWS

The UNM Staff Council PAWS Award is presented each month to one staff employee who provides exceptional service to the UNM community.
This employee exemplifies University values and shows initiative outside of their job scope.

The deadline for nominations is the last Friday of each month at 5:00 p.m.

https://staffcouncil.unm.edu/staff-awards/paws.html

The HSC Staff Council Fall Book Exchange is Coming!

Start getting your book donations ready! Date to be announced.

got book-s?

Meditation Group— Tuesdays & Fridays

The group meets Mondays and Fridays from noon to 1 p.m. in Room 2403 of the North Building in the Domenici Center
for Health Sciences Education -- just down the hall from the Anatomy Lab. Faculty, Staff, and Students are welcome to
attend. No passes or fees are required, and a quick introduction to meditation can be given for newcomers. People can
come late or leave early, if need be.

Morning RAVE— Save the Date!— Friday, September 14t from 7-9am

Save the date to enjoy some fun in the sun (maybe)!
* Walk or Run with Running Medicine * Yoga * Zumba * Treats * Door Prizes * and more!

Check Out the HSC Office Supply Exchange!

Come and visit the Office Supply Exchange! Bring your gently used items, or come see what others have left for you! The
supply exchange is located in the HSC Copy Center in the basement of Fitz Hall, and is open 8-10 am and 1-3pm.

Did you know that UNM SHAC offers services to
employees as well as students?

Go to SHAC, located between Mesa Vista Hall and Johnson
Center, for (1) international travel immunizations, (2) pharmacy
to fill prescriptions, and (3) $40 massages! Call 277-3136 for
more information.

HSCS Committee Charge

As a standing committee of the UNM Staff Council, the HSCS Committee carries out the missions of the Staff Council as they
relate to staff within the Health Sciences Center (HSC). The Committee collaboratively develops and implements activities, initiatives,
and proposals that improve the lives of staff within the HSC, and enhances the visibility and recognition of the important role staff play in the
overall success of the HSC. Membership on the committee is restricted to, and optional for, HSC staff.

staffcouncil.unm.edu/committees/hsc-staff/ | HSCS Committee Email address: HSC-Staff-Committee@salud.unm.edu

Current HSCS Membership

Nancy Shane, Co-Chair (SOM UME Program Evaluation) Melissa Meier (Project Echo) Patrick Newman (SOM Dept of Surgery)
Danelle Callan (Family & Community Medicine) Jodi Perry (College of Pharmacy) Carla Sakiestewa (Cancer Center)
Cindy Garcia (School of Medicine Admissions) Christine Heinemeyer, Co-Chair (SOM Dept of Surgery) Jessica Serna (SOM Dept of Surgery)

Jessica Gutierrez (College of Nursing) Roxanne Humphries (College of Nursing)
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